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Mr. John F. Ahearn

Chairman

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H. Street NW

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Chairman Ahearn:

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter to the NRC from the Minnesota
Department of Public Safety concerning emergency evacuation plans fer
nuclear accidents. Thetr comments should be given every possible
consideration. It is my hope that state and Federal officials will
work together to develop these plans.

Yours very truly,
e
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Bill Frenzel
Member of Congress
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